
 

 

7 October 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Geography Fieldwork 

Our Year 11 GCSE geographers were out last week conducting fieldwork which they will use to answer 

questions on their Paper 2 GCSE exam. They have been investigating how quality of life varies between 

Jesmond and Benwell in Newcastle. Their data collection has involved them completing environmental 

quality surveys, traffic counts and questionnaires with the public. We have been very proud of the 

students’ excellent behaviour. Well done, everyone! 

 

Parking near school 

If you are collecting your children from school, please do park considerately and avoid parking around 

Maidens Croft, which is the collection of sheltered housing flats off the Allendale Road. Parking here 

causes access issues for the elderly residents. Thank you for your support.  

QE Parent, Teachers and Friends Association (PTFA) 

As a reminder from our September updates, please note that the new QE Parent, Teachers and Friends 

Association is hosting their first AGM at 6.30pm on Tuesday 18 October when they will be adopting a 

constitution. The proposed draft can be viewed here. They will also be voting to appoint a small 

committee of trustees of the QEHS PTFA.  If you would like to be on that committee, attend the 

meeting or be involved in helping the PTFA more generally then please send your details to 

QEHS.PTFA@gmail.com and they will be in touch.  

Kind regards 

Mr Seaton 

Head of School 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wACMzsR25emFnGzsl_KdQuNFztxvmy8B/view
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